TIGHT LINES

Newsletter of the Rabun Chapter of Trout Unlimited

SEPTEMBER MEETING AT THE LIBRARY ON SEPTEMBER 20TH

The Rabun Chapter of Trout Unlimited will meet on <u>Tuesday evening</u>. <u>September 20th</u> at the Rabun County Library in Clayton, Georgia. You might want to get there about 6:30 for refreshments and tall tale telling from the various members back from the annual trek out past Hiawassee. <u>The meeting will get underway about 7:00.</u>

There are several important issues to discuss and the input of as many members as possible is desirable. The first and most important in your substitute editor's mind, concerns the recent acquisition of the <u>Smithgall property on Dukes Creek</u> over near Helen. There are lots of ideas on several different tables from here to Atlanta and it is most important that the voice of the Rabun Chapter is heard. I am serving on a committee of Trout Unlimited members that will offer suggestions to the DNR as to how this property should be managed. I definitely need your ideas to pass on to this committee.

Another subject up for discussion is the <u>Rabun Rendezvous</u>. Yes, it's pretty early, but we do need to establish a date and make sure Henry's Playhouse in the Dillard complex is available.

Your president, Jim Kidd, will have several things to bring up from the TU National scene and there will be other matters to get out of the way.

This will be a short but sweet newsletter as I'm really not up-to-date on a lot of what's been going on with you or the agencies with which we work with. Besides, I'm fresh out of the BS that so dominated the newsletters back when. Sharon, who has been out in Montana fighting forest fires, or so she says, is back and will no doubt produce an informative and entertaining TIGHT LINES for October.

RABUN CHAPTER MEETS SEPTEMBER 20TH AT THE LIBRARY

Tom Landreth (706) 746 -2295